
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Fernando  Vargas  is  now  the  executive
director of Lake Tahoe Boys & Girls Club.

• Lake Tahoe Resort Hotel’s $5 million upgrade of the South
Lake  Tahoe  Property  is  expected  to  be  completed  in  mid-
December.

• Dickson Realty’s 7,048-square-foot building on Donner Pass
Road in Truckee is expected to be completed in August 2014.

• The Rite Aid Foundation gave a $3,200 grant to Boys & Girls
Club of Placer County.

• Katharine Miller is now the branch manager at the South Lake
Tahoe library.
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